
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wed, 8 Jul 2020 at 13:10, Amos Courage [REDACTED) wrote: 
Dear Lord Goldsmith 

The Aspinall Foundation has a unique opportunity to purchase a property in the eastern 
cape province of South Africa that would unlock a massive ecological footprint for 

reintroduced elephants, cheetah, black rhino and other indigenous species. This land 
purchase would be the beginning of a project to expand a web of protected corridors 

joining Camdeboo National Park, Mountain Zebra National Park and Addo Elephant National 
Park to create a mega reserve, opening up the historic migratory routes of elephants and 
other species in the area. 

I have attached a background summary about the reserve in question and wondered if 

there would be any possibility of a partnership with the UK government or available grants 

that we could apply for to help us kickstart this ambitious project? 

Kind regards 

Amos Courage 
Director Overseas Projects 

The Aspinall Foundation 
Howletts & Port Lympne Wild Animal Parks 

[REDACTED) 

www.aspinallfoundation.org 

www.aspinallfoundation.org





